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17th September, 1923,

Dear Mr. Dykes,
I am favoured with your letter of the 1l3th

instant respecting the first of the yachts being built by

| Messrs, Fried. Krupp A.CG.., Kiel to the design of Measrs,
S{ ‘ Eh pv (f;( ) A A
» & Stevens, NeW-= npmidade RS e et rial trip was to

place on SBaturday last, and that you hope to be able to cable
to this Office when everything is in order some time early
this week,

The amount of the travelling expenses will be
cabled to New York with a view to collecting it at the sawe time
as the fees,

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

Geo. Dykes, Fsq.,
HAMBURG.,




